[bookmark: _GoBack]﻿Dear Robin and Kim 

I hope you are well ? Xxx

Would you be able to take this to the table on behalf of the Pubwatch group which consists of 9 of our pubs and hotels in the town, each year as you know we have a tremendous footfall of groups of works 
Parties, or just groups coming to Kirkby to enjoy the festivities in our pubs and bars , on certain days in particular we have found it beneficial for us and also for the town as a whole to keep the town safe and also
Tidy, we have hired Roaming doormen, we are again doing this on the 22nd Dec from 6pm until midnight 
24th Dec , we found there was quite a lot of trouble on this night last year . Again from 6pm until midnight . And New Year’s Day from 3pm until 8pm. Again they diffused quite a few problems before they got started. 
The costings for this for the 3 sessions is £3000 , and this is including 4 door persons . In the past couple
Of years the town council has contributed to this as they do help around the whole town and round the streets , would you be able to contribute again to help us keep the town during these busy times still a trouble free place for guests and locals to be.  
Thankyou and. Look forward to your reply .
Kind regards 
Kate Ridding 
The Orange Tree Hotel
